
 
Board of Directors Update 

Mission 

SIRA’s mission is to provide resources, advocacy, and education for real estate 
professionals, upholding the highest standards to meet the needs of their 

customers and the community.  

Vision

Southern Indiana REALTORS® Association .... empowering members to serve and 
support, while inspiring excellence.

 The board of directors met January 2, 2025 for our first meeting 
of the new year and training with Paul Wyman .  It was both 

productive and educational. The board of directors unanimously 
voted to remove the commercial input field in the matrix system. 
This decision did not come lightly but keeping with the vision of 

the board and upholding the highest standards for our customers 
and community, the board felt it necessary to remove the 

commercial field from the matrix system effective February 1, 
2025.  The new commercial platform, Moody, is available and is up 
and running. If you have any questions or concerns you may reach 

out to the board President Susan Riley - SRiley@28first.com or 
812-989-1063 or contact SIRA 

   

Update

Committees 



 SIRA Committee have been posted and will begin meeting this month. RPAC 
and Government affairs will hit the ground running as the Indiana General 

assembly -legislative sessions are back in session. There are several bills in this 
legislative session that pertain to real estate. The RPAC and Government affairs 

committees will be watching these bills closely.  Bills to be introduced can be 
found here https://iga.in.gov/legislative/2025/bills
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